
To: Christine Gallagher 

 Town Clerk 

 

From: Jim Hayden 

 First Selectman 

 

Date: February 17, 2017 

 

Re: Bonding Committee Meeting Cancellation 

 

The February 20, 2017 meeting is cancelled due to it falling on Presidents Day, an observed 

State Holiday.  The next meeting of the Bonding Committee will be March 6, 2017. 


